
 

Updated 9/30/2020 to meet new requirements of SB 927 

 

Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan 

Confirmation Meeting 

Required Every 30 Days After Initial Plan Approval 

 

Agenda: 

● Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 21/22 school year 

● Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan 

 

Confirmation Meeting for July 26, 2021 

 

Confirm instructional delivery method: 
 
Bath Community Schools will begin the 2021 – 2022 school year with in-person 
instruction 5 days a week.  There will be options for those students who cannot 
attend in person due to a documented medical condition. Those options will be 
determined on a case by case basis and as needed. 
 
Bath Community Schools will require at least the following COVID-19 measures for 
staff and all students beginning on August 23rd, 2021. 
 

 Masks for staff and students will be optional for grades Y5’s through 12th grade. 

 Masks will be required on all school provided transportation for students and staff. 

 Visitors will continue to be limited to those that are deemed essential such as substitute teachers. 

 Students will be quarantined based on guidance and recommendations from the Mid-Michigan Health 
Department. 

 Field trips will not be allowed at the start of the 21/22 school year.  This will be reevaluated on a 
monthly basis.   

Confirm how instruction will be delivered for each grade level: 

Elementary (Grades Y5’s - 5):  Instruction will be in-person, five days a week and 
follow the published 2021 – 2022 school calendar.  For those students with medical 
needs requiring non in-person instruction, a plan will be developed to accommodate 
their health needs. 

Middle School (Grades 6 – 8): Instruction will be in-person, five days a week and 
follow the published 2021 – 2022 school calendar.  For those students with medical 
needs requiring non in-person instruction, a plan will be developed to accommodate 
their health needs. 
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High School (Grades 9 – 12):  Instruction will be in-person, five days a week and 
follow the published 2021 – 2022 school calendar.  For those students with medical 
needs requiring non in-person instruction, a plan will be developed to accommodate 
their health needs. 

Reconfirm whether or not the district is offering higher levels of in-person 
instruction for English language learners, special education students, or other 
special populations: 

The district will be offering in-person instruction for all of our students grades Y5’s 
through 12th.  This will include all populations of students. 

Document Public Comments: 

 
No public comments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


